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         17th November 2023 

      

 

Dear parents/carers,  

 

This year as part of our Christmas celebrations we will be holding a Christmas 

disco for all children on the 11th December. This will be for a cost of £2 per 

child, which will include a drink and some sweets. Please pay for the school 

disco on parent pay to secure your child’s place. 

 

Timings are as follows: 

 

• Reception: 3:00-3:45pm - Reception children will be taken into the hall 

at 3pm by their teachers. 

• Year One: 3:45-4:30pm  

• Year Two: 4:30-5:15pm 

 

Please can we ask that you drop your child off outside the school office 

where they will be registered by a member of staff. Please collect your child 

from their classroom at the finish time. This is to allow a smooth transition into 

the school hall for the next year group.  

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs Grant 
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